
 
 
 
 
 
 

Instructions for Using Peak City Sitters’ Website 
 

Welcome to Peak City Sitters! Please refer to this guide for navigating Peak City Sitters’ 
Website. We look forward to working with you!  
 

1. Go to www.peakcitysitters.com. Click on “Member Login” to get started.  

 
 

2. Log into your account using the e-mail and password you created when you completed 
your application. If you do not remember your password, please click “Lost your 
password.”  

 
 



3. Once you log in, it will bring you to “Current Assignments.” This is where your jobs will 
be listed. To update your bio and upload your picture, click on “Profile.” Please make 
sure that your picture is current and represents an accurate depiction of yourself 

 
 

4. Next, select “Current Availability” to enter the days and times you are available to 
babysit.  

 
 

5. Click on the plus sign on your desired dates to add availability.  

 
 

6. To change your availability, click “Edit” or “Delete.” It is important to keep your 
availability current each month.  



 
 

7. You will receive an e-mail and text message with the details of the job you have been 
assigned. Please click the link to confirm on either the e-mail or text message.  

 



 
 

8. After you click the link to confirm on the e-mail or text message, you will be redirected 
to another page in which you must click “Confirm” again.  

 
 

9. After you click the “Confirm” button again, you will receive a thank you message. Once 
you receive this message, you can select “Click here to go to your current assignments” 
to view all your current babysitting assignments.  

 
 



 
 

10. After you confirm the position online, call and text the client to confirm within 24 hours 
of being placed on the job. Please make sure that you leave a voicemail when you are 
able so that the client is aware that you attempted to contact them.  

 
Please make sure that your online availability is up to date each month. We rely on this system 
for assigning sitters to babysitting jobs. We appreciate your hard work and look forward to 
having you as one of our professional sitters!  


